
                 

 

 

              Routines                                                                 
Physical Development              
Focused teaching of PE 
will be on Thursday once 
we are all back at school. 
Please make sure ALL PE 
kit is named and kept in 
school. 
 
Read Write Inc Phonics    
The children will be 
reassessed in phonics this 
term and so may have a 
different teacher for 
Read, Write Inc. They will 
be continuing with the 
progression relevant to 
their next steps. 
 
Please remember to send 
your child in with a water 
bottle and his/her book 
bag every day.  
 
Welly Walks will continue 
this term for Cherry 
pupils on Friday 
afternoons. 
 
Reading books should be 
in school daily and will be 
changed once a week. 
Please make sure you 
record in the yellow 
reading record & hear 
your child read at home 
at least 3 times a week. 
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Are sweets good for us? 

Welcome back to Term 4. We hope that the February Half 
was as restful and rejuvenating as it could be in the current 
climate.  We are excited to be able to welcome everyone 
back into school in a couple of weeks. Please be assured we 
will be focusing on the children’s mental health and 
wellbeing while also keeping them safe.  
This term we are asking the big question ‘Are sweets good 
for us?’ Our main texts will be ‘The Very Hungry Caterpillar’ 
by Eric Carle and ‘Oliver’s Fruit Salad’ by Vivian French. We 
will also be learning the story of The Enormous Turnip and 
changing it slightly to make our own stories! We are looking 
forward to learning about healthy eating, the importance of 
exercise and how to look after ourselves. 
As always, if you have any worries or just want to ask us a 
question please send us a message via Tapestry, the office 
or our reception@st-marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk email 
account. 
Mrs Boswell and Mrs Bell ☺ 
 

 

 

 

 

Term dates 
Term dates 

Thursday 25th February – 
Internet Safety Talk for Parents 

7pm (Online) 
Thu 4th March – World Book Day  

Monday 8th March – all children 
back in class ☺ 

Mon 15th March 3.30 – 6pm 
Parents Evening 

Wed 17th March 4.00 – 7.00 
Parents Evening  

 Friday 19th March – Red Nose 
Day 

Thursday 1st April – End of Term 
4 

 Parents Evenings  I look 

forward to seeing you at 

Parents Evening on either 15th 

or 17th March. Please book 

your appointment using the 

online system – more details 

about this in the school 

newsletter.                                                 

 

Our Christian Value this term is 
‘Curiosity’   

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties
mailto:reception@st-marys-tetbury.gloucs.sch.uk

